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Missão Permanente

República de Angola

Genebra
REPUBLIC OF ANGOLA STATEMENT ON AFGHANISTAN REPORT ON THE
 32nd CYCLE OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 

Mr. President, 

The Republic of Angola wishes to welcome the delegation of Afghanistan for the presentation of the report under the third Cycle of the Universal Periodic Review.

Angola commends the commitment of the Afghan Government in promoting and protecting human rights throughout the country despite the persistent adverse environment. We also commend Afghanistan for efforts made to ensure the safety of the population both in rural and urban areas while fighting violent extremism.

In view to encourage Afghanistan to continue to promote and protect human rights, Angola wishes to recommend the following:

1. Increase the resources allocated to Education and introduce the culture of teaching human rights each school cycle; 

2. Increase, where possible, the number of shelters for women and girls victims of gender-based violence and strengthen the care services provided;  
3. Adopt specific measures to effectively protect freedom of belief for practitioners of minority religions; 

Angola wishes full success to Afghanistan in this cycle of the Universal periodic Review,

Thank you very much

